
Brendan supports Rally Charity Day

Last Saturday, February 12, Brendan took part in a Charity Rally Day in Canberra to raise
money for the Snowy Hydro Southcare Rescue Helicopter Service. 

Based out of the Stromlo Forest, the day was an opportunity for the general public to
experience the thrill of being strapped into a purpose-built rally car and go flying through the
forest with some of the East Coast’s best rally drivers. The day was well attended with over 100
rides being purchased in various rally cars, and Brendan was one of the drivers kept busy,
taking customers for rides in one of Rallyschool.com.au's Subaru WRXs.
       "It's great to get out and support the Snowy Hydro Southcare Recue Helicopter Service,"
Brendan said. "Everyone really enjoyed the day and loved the thrill of going in the rally cars
while at the same time knowing the money was going to a really worthwhile cause." 
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